PLANNING COMMISSION MINUTES

DATE: February 10, 2020
TIME: 4:30 p.m.
PRESENT: Chairman Buelow, Commissioners Hahn, Marks, Boettcher, Hall,

and Shortridge
ABSENT: Commissioners Ballard, Olson, and Paddock
STAFF PRESENT: Assistant City Planner Luke Sims

The meeting was called to order at 4:31 p.m. by Chairman Buelow.

Approval of Minutes — January 13, 2020

The minutes from the Planning Commission meeting of January 27, 2020 were
reviewed. Commissioner Shortridge moved to approve the minutes. Commissioner
Boettcher seconded the motion. All members present voted aye.

Tabled Item — Comprehensive Plan Map Amendment Resolution — 330 W. Second
Street

Mr. Sims informed the Commission that the item before them was a resolution denying
the Comprehensive Plan Map Amendment request to change the land use designation
from Downtown Fringe to Limited Industrial based on comments from the public hearing
and the Commission’s deliberations the past two meetings and that a motion to approve
the resolution of denial would be in order if the Commission felt it reflected accurately.

Commissioner Shortridge moved to approve the resolution of denial. Commissioner
Hahn seconded the motion. All members present voted aye.

Other Business
Mr. Sims informed the Commission that the 0 Garvin Heights Road project would be
returning at the next meeting to be held on February 24, 2020.

Adjournment
On a motion from Commissioner Shortridge and second by Commissioner Hahn, the
Commission unanimously voted in favor of adjournment at 4:36 p.m.
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